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“Across the borough, the use of electric vehicle charging points is increasing, with 
more charging points at home, at places of work and provided by companies where 
they are commercially viable.   
 
“As a council on the side of our residents, we’ll also be investing in electric vehicle 
charging points so that people can charge up across the borough. Our £100,000 
investment will contribute to a network of charging points that will help people to 
make the switch to electric, reduce our carbon emissions and keep our air cleaner.” 
 

 

 

  


